Port Gamble Bay Cleanup
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

Recent Activities: 10/21/15

A terrible tragedy happened October 19 when one member of a three-person diving team failed to surface
after a late afternoon eelgrass harvest dive in Gamble Bay. All those involved in the Port Gamble Bay
Cleanup are filled with deep sorrow at the loss of this young diver’s life.

We would like to express our thanks to all those who aided in the search as there was a tremendous
outpouring of immediate emergency response.

Our hearts go out to the diver’s family and friends in this time of loss and mourning.

You are welcome to watch the progress from the Port Gamble bluff but the site is closed to the public! Project
hotline: 888-707-8663.

A Pope Resources Company
DEPARTMENT OF

ECOLOGY

State of Washington

For questions or concerns, call the Port Gamble Bay Cleanup Information Line at 1-888-707-8663,
email us at: info@portgamblebaycleanup.com or visit the project website at:
www.portgamblebaycleanup.com. For additional information about the project, visit Ecology's

website at: www.ecy.wa.gov/cleanup/3444.html.




